

School Telephone: 01223 359568 Email: office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ben Tull

Message from Mr Tull – 12th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a lovely start to the school year and everyone has been working hard to settle back into school life. I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our new children and their families to our school.

This week was our first full week in school, so we are all ready for the weekend.

Next week in school:

<u>Harvest Assembly:</u> We have a harvest assembly in school for the children on Friday and have been learning some songs this week in readiness.

Y3 Virtual Author Visit: Our children in Y3 will be taking part in a virtual author visit on Friday.

Y6 Parent Carer Residential Meeting: We have a parent/carer meeting ahead of the year PGL residential on Friday @ 2.30pm.

As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk.

Kind regards

Ben Tull

Dates for the Diary

- 26th Sept Class 8 Assembly
- 26th Sept Y5 Trip to ARM innovation day
- 30th Sept Open Classrooms
- 1st Oct Y4 trip to Colchester Castle
- 2nd October National Poetry Day
- 3rd October Flu Vaccinations
- 9th October Individual Photos
- 10th Oct Year 3 trip to Flag Fen
- 10th Oct Half Termly Tea
- 17th Oct Show Racism the Red Card
- 17th Oct Y5 Trip to Sutton Hoo
- 22nd to 24th Oct –
 Y6 Residential
- 24th Oct Class 6
 Assembly
- 27th to 31st Oct –
 Half Term
- 6th Nov Corn Exchange Event
- 7th Nov Y6 Assembly
- 10th Nov Y1 Trip to Toy Museum
- 11th and 12th Nov Parent/carer consultations
- 14th Nov Children in Need Assembly.
- 25th November Open Classrooms









